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As the year is winding down and snow is settling on the ground the Parks and Recreation board is 
starting to slow down for the year.  
 
We are planning on pushing for a holiday decoration contest within AP. This contest will take little 
involvement from the board as it will mostly be run on social media.  
 
The P&R board talked about the expansion of the number of members and we still believe that 9 
members seems to be a good number. However, in the meantime we are going to send out a notice in 
the newsletter that will ask for the new members since we still have a seat to fill.  
 
P&R is going to continue to look at park improvements and chat with local contractors to see what is 
feasible within budget.  
 
P&R is not meeting in December and will pick up in January.  
 

 


